
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 25 August 2017 2:07 PM 

To: 'Adler, Melissa' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: Statement - AM2016/23 

 
Dear Ms Adler, 
 
Re: AM2016/23 Construction Awards  
 
I refer to your email below. 
 
I can confirm that 5.00pm Friday 15 September is the correct submissions deadline. Amended 
directions will be issued in due course. 
 
Regarding the timetabling of further submissions, if the parties have consulted with each other and 
are satisfied of an appropriate reply-submissions date, the Full Bench will consider making a further 
direction.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Adler, Melissa [mailto:m.adler@hia.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 August 2017 4:39 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: Statement - AM2016/23 

 
Dear Associate 
 
I refer to the Statement of the Full Bench issued on Thursday 17 August ([2012] FWCFB 
4239) in matter AM2016/23. 
 
I note that paragraph 1 indicates a submission deadline of 5pm Friday 14 September, 
however the 14th of  September is a Thursday. We would request clarification as to the 
submission deadline i.e. Thursday 14 September or Friday 15 September. 
 
We also note that Friday 17 November has been reserved for hearing in the event parties 
indicate a preference that this take place. While we understand that coordinating the Full 
Benches availability may be difficult  we would respectfully request that due to the availability 
constraints of HIA an alternative date be reserved prior to 17 November. 
 

mailto:helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:m.adler@hia.com.au


Alternatively, I would suggest that parties maybe minded to have these matters considered 
on the papers if Directions were issued contemplating a time frame for reply submissions in 
response to those submissions filed in September. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Melissa Adler 
Executive Director – Workplace Relations 
 

 

Housing Industry Association Ltd 
4 Byfield Street 
Macquarie Park 
p  02 9978 3334 
m 0414 665 871 

f   02 9978 3340     
hia.com.au 
 

 

http://hia.com.au/

